ST PETER AND ST PAUL

CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

HEADTEACHER: MRS C HEWERDINE (BAHons, PGCE, MA, NPQH)



WESTERN AVENUE, LINCOLN LN6 7SX TELEPHONE: 01522 871400 EMAIL: sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.sspp.lincs.sch.uk

10th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Final Day of Term

The end of the academic year is fast approaching and we are preparing for the final day of term. Pupils are expected to be in school on Thursday 20th July 2023 when there will be lessons, as well as opportunities to celebrate in tutor groups, and come together as a whole school.

The day will finish for pupils at 12.30, when they will be registered and dismissed so that they can enjoy the summer break. Pupils who go home on the school minibus will still be able to do so but will depart at this earlier time. Pupils are expected to be in full uniform.

We appreciate that not all families will be able to accommodate an early finish and if you are not able to collect your child or re-arrange transport, then your child can remain at school and will be supervised. If this is the case, then we would ask that you send an email requesting for your child to remain at school – please send this to sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

C. Hemerin

Mrs C F Hewerdine (Headteacher)

